From: registrar

To:
Subject: EB-2018-0242 FW: Letter of Comment
Date: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 2:51:50 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, January 8, 2019 2:36 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-08

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0242

-- Name --
Kelly McDowell

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

I am a single mother and | oppose the sale of PDI because rates will increase. This will have a significant impact on
my personal well being and that of my small family. If the sale is approved distribution rates are expected to
increase from small at first but increasing throughout until year 11 when substantial increases kick in. The promised
1% savings only applies to the service charge line item and works out to 18 cents a month in rebates.

There are several more line items to my bill and “riders” (other costs) can be added

-- Attachment --





